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Overview

• 769 members with 620 financial (81%) 

• Healthy surplus is being used to fund 
administrative assistance, new ASA website & 
support the implementation of the strategic 
plan 

• The financial audit is still underway, expected 
to be completed next week. This presentation 
contains preliminary figures from the draft 
report



ASA & Foundation Equity

Foundation

ASA



ASA Income

• Both income and expenditure for 2019 were unusually high because we managed 
the ASA ASM finances directly 

• Sponsorships includes ~$14,000 for the ECR workshop that had to be postponed
• Publications lower than average in 2019 and higher than average in 2020 because of 

delayed receipt of PASA royalties 



ASA Expenditure

• Advertising $5000 was for a video for IAU100 highlighting Aust astro achievements
• Systems & appliances includes costs towards our new website being developed
• Average surplus over past 7 years ~$40,000 and $55,000 over the last 3 years

2020 2019



Foundation Financials

• There were approx. $600 of donations, which need to be transferred to the 
Foundation account and reflected as such in the final report 



COVID-19 impacts 
on 2020-21 forecast

• No APRIM/HWSA travel subsidies (had 
allocated $250/student approx. $15,000 total) 

• Fewer student travel awards (had budgeted 
up to $15,000)

• Cancellation of most ASA events is approx. 
cost neutral 

• Most other operational expenses unaffected 



ASA Membership Rates 2021

Current Rate 2021 Rate Discount
Rate if paid by 
28/2/2021

Fellow 213 213 33 180

Member 178 178 33 145

Student, 
Retired, 
Overseas

85 85 22 63

Associate 85 85 22 63

Associate 
Society

119 119 119

Corporate 
Member

618 618 618

We propose to freeze the 2021 fees at the 2020 level, in recognition of the financial 
impact COVID-19 may have had on our members, their families and their institutions 



Election of auditor

• We propose to engage the services of David 
Pettman from CAAA Wong and Mayes to 
undertake next year’s audit



Questions
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